
 

 

8 June 2020 

 

SORRENTO TRIP 

Further to our previous email on 23rd April, we are still awaiting the refund for the 
Sorrento Trip. We have been advised that the money will be with us shortly and we will 
endeavour to release the funds as soon as they are available. 
 

I would like to thank you for your patience and to ensure you that I am doing my utmost to 
secure this refund as soon as possible. 
 
 

Kind regards, 
M Pierce 

  
 


